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Becker's Hospital CFO - "3 Hidden Costs Hospitals
Should Consider When Acquiring Physician
Practices"
March 14, 2017 Chicago

Heather Delgado of the Chicago office was quoted in an article, "3 hidden
costs hospitals should consider when acquiring physician practices,"
published by Becker's Hospital CFO on March 14.
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